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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

13 14 15 16 17 

 

Canberra Day 

Public Holiday 

 NAPLAN – Yr 3 & Yr 5 

 

Kenny Koala – Stay OK 

in the Community 

Preschool – 9.30am 

 

NAPLAN – Yr 3 & Yr 5 

 

NAPLAN – Yr 3 & Yr 5 

 

4D Assembly – 

11.45am 

20 21 22 23 24 

HARMONY WEEK – 

Everyone Counts 

 

NAPLAN – Yr 3 & Yr 5 

 

Board Meeting –  

5.30 pm 

 

P&C Meeting –  

6.30 pm 

 

 

HARMONY DAY 

 

NAPLAN – Yr 3 & Yr 5 

  

Mr Huff  -  

Meerkat production 

K – Yr 3 – 9.30am 

 

 

Scholastic book club 

orders due – Issue 2 

27 28 29 30 31 

    

School Photographs 

Kindergarten – Yr 6 

 

3 4 5 6 7 

   

Easter Hat Parade 

Preschool – Yr 6 

9.15am 

  

Good Friday 

Public Holiday 

 March/April 2023 

Calendar 
 



 

3 | P a g e  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Today Gowrie Primary hosted the school swimming carnival at CISAC pool.  It was a fun 

day enjoyed by all.  Seeing the students cheering and participating in whole school events 

again was heart-warming.  Congratulations to all students who participated in the day 

and gave 100%.  The winning house will be announced soon.  Thank you to the organisers 

of the day, it was well planned and enjoyed by all.  

 

The junior school, Kindergarten to year 1 participated in a water fun day.  The weather 

eventually warmed up and the students enjoyed splashing each other and even their 

teachers at times.  Thank you to all staff who organised this event.  The students loved it! 

 

On Monday 6 March, the school P&C hosted the annual general meeting.  It was well 

attended, and all key positions were filled.  Thank you to all who attended and those who 

made themselves available for leadership positions.  The P&C plays a vital role in raising 

valuable funds for the school and also allows for parent voice within the school, all 

members of the Gowrie community are invited to attend all meetings.  The next will be 

held at 6:30pm in the library on Monday 20 March.  Information and contact details of 

positions will be communicated soon. 

 

At Gowrie Primary, we value the opportunity for our home school partnerships to work 

together to ensure success for our students.  Teachers have been focussing on developing 

Individual Learning Plans (ILP’S) for students who require additional support with their 

learning.  Teachers will meet with parents and carers to discuss and set long and short-

term goals.  Students will use a range of identified strategies and regular feedback from 

the teacher to improve and achieve their goals.  

 

 

Principal’s Message 
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Become an ACT public school Homestay host 

The ACT Education Directorate is seeking Homestay hosts for international students 

planning to study at an ACT public high school or college.  International students 

participating in the Homestay program are aged 16 years or above. 

 

Homestay is more than providing a room and meals. You’ll welcome a young person into 

your family and support their growth as they gain new perspectives, confidence, English 

fluency and academic and essential life skills. 

 

If you can offer a place in your home, have the time to support a student’s social 

wellbeing and academic endeavours and have an interest in other cultures, we would 

love to hear from you. 

 

A weekly payment is provided to help cover the costs of living expenses. 

Please contact the International Education team via email at: ieu@act.gov.au or by phone 

on 02 62059194. 

 

Next week students in years 3 and 5 will be participating in NAPLAN testing.  While the 

testing is important for system and school-based data, at Gowrie we encourage all 

students to do their best without adding further pressure on students.  We also have 

extensive in school assessments and data which informs teaching and learning.  We wish 

all our year 3 and 5 students all the best. 

 

Remember it is a well-deserved long weekend. Please travel safely. 

 

School resumes on Tuesday 20 March. There will be no Gowrie gathering. Students will 

move straight to class. 

 

Enjoy the weekend 

Simon and Brooke 
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Merit Awards 
 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all of this fortnight’s  

Merit award recipients. 

 

ATHLLON 

KD Jasper A Indigo J 

KH Taran B Lillian T 
 

 
 

 

GULLA GULLA 

1L Henry E Mihajla K 

1RD Charlie D Lexi S 

2F Raven H Olivia R 

2M Sofia A Lachlan K 

LANYON 

3DL Haylie G Juno K 

3H Rupert B Liara G 

4D Joon V C  

4W Felix N  

LAMBRIGG 

5M Catherine B Leo G 

5W Gemma D Lily R 

6B Kaydan O Robert T 

6H Anthony N Flynn S 

 

Japanese Holly A  (1L) Charlize R  (6B) 

Small Group 
Program 

Bianca L  (5M) Scarlett W  (2F) 
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DR SEUSS DAY 

Last week we celebrated Dr Seuss’ Birthday, an author of more than 60 fun and 

informative books for all ages. More than 30 of his books can be found in Gowrie’s 

Library collection and it’s been wonderful to see students encountering his work for the 

first time or rediscovering some old favourites.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What an exciting surprise to have 17 Cats in the Hat dropping by the library last Friday!  

Thankyou KD for your wonderful, crafty efforts which made our celebrations extra 

special.   

 

 

 

 

 

Library News 
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SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 

What a response to our first issue of Book Club for the year 

with EIGHT Scholastic boxes delivered to the school for sorting! 

These orders have now been distributed. 

Issue 2’s Catalogue was distributed to interested students this 

week, with orders due by March 24. 

 

 

 

 

 

LUNCHTIME CLUBS 

This week was indeed one to celebrate, for the first time in several years our library 

reopened for Lunchtime clubs and informal activities. It’s very exciting to see this special 

school space, where everyone is welcome, returning to the busy hub we all love and 

appreciate. 

 

Happy Reading, 

Wendy Wheeler 

Library Resources Manager 
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Geography. The students applied their learning of mapping conventions to create their 
own map of Australia including borders of states and territories, locating capital cities 
and natural landmarks.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 News 
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Writing: The students have been learning about different persuasive devices writers can 
use to build an opinion. They created a paragraph using all these devices.  
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IT Skills, Typing Club. Students have been improving their typing skills using Typing Club. 
They have been learning about correct seating and hand posture and are learning their 
way around the keyboard.  
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Important News 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The School Photographer will be taking school photos on the following dates: 

 

Thursday 30th March - Kindergarten to Year 6  

Wednesday 26th April - Pre School, siblings and catch up photos. 

 

Every student’s photo will be taken on the day. 

 

If you require an extra order envelope, please collect from the front office. 

 

Individual and sibling photo orders are to be submitted online through The School 

Photographer website via their online ordering portal.   

 

Gowrie Primary School code:  X1638PC49G 
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Voluntary Contributions 2023 

$9,840 
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P&C  News 
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YMCA News 
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